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July 8, 1992

Mr. Samuel J. Chilk

Secretary of the Commissior
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Vashington, DC 20555

Attention: Docketing and Service Branch

Subject: Comments On Proposed Rule: Receipt of Byproduct and Special
Nuclear Material

Dear Mr. Chilk:

Toledo Edison, a subsidiary of Centerior Energy, is partial owner of
and is responsible for operation of the Davis-Besse Nuclear Pover
Station. Toledo Edison has been authorized for pover oneration of the
Davis-Besse Nuclear Pover Statlon since April 1977. As a 10 CFR 50
licensee, Toledo Edison has a vested interest in any policies the NRC
may adopt vhich can affect tne managemeat and operation of a commercial
nuclear power plant.

Toledo Edison concurs with the Proposed Rule, published in the Federal
Registzr on April 24, 1992 (57 FR 15034), vhich would allov a reactor
licensee to receive back byproduct and special nuclear material that is
produced by operating the reactor after that vaste has been sent
offsite to be reduced in volume by compaction or incineration.

[f you have any questions regarding these comments, please contact
Mr. Robert W. Schrauder, Manager - Nuclear Licensing at (419) 321-2366.

Sincerely yours,

MAT/dlc

cc: A. B. Davis, Regional Administrator, NRC fegion III
J. B. Hopkins, NRC Senior Project Manager
W. Levis, DB-1 NRC Senior Resident Inspector
USNRC Document Control Desk i}
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